
 

  

 
Tuesday, 2 August 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
Year 9 Christian Education 
 
As you are no doubt aware, all students at Saint Kentigern College take Christian Education. Part 
of our Year 9 Christian Education programme involves looking at various aspects of the Christian 
Church. More particularly, how members of the Christian faith practice their beliefs within their 
church setting.  
 
As part of this study, your child will be asked to attend a service at a local Christian church of their 
own choice, other than the Chapel of Saint Kentigern. Students who already attend a Christian 
church on a regular basis will be asked to visit a different one. 
 
The desired learning outcome is that students will come to a greater and wider understanding of 
the Christian Church and be able to communicate their ideas to their peers.  
 
Students will collect information during their church visit. They will then present their findings to 
the class and their work will be assessed as part of the College’s formal assessment programme. 
 
Detailed copies of the assessment task will be issued to students from Week 1 of Term 3 (August 
1 onwards). We will be giving students six school weeks to complete the assignment, in order to 
accommodate those co-curricular activities that have heavy weekend commitments. Students will 
also have three Christian Education lessons dedicated to preparing their finished assessment 
presentation and the work will be due at the end of their last Christian Education lesson in week 
6. 
 
If the Covid Alert Level changes in Auckland during over the next six weeks, we will re-evaluate 
this task and the timeframe for completion. 
 
If you have any questions about this, please contact Dr Sievers, Head of Christian Education, by 
e-mail in the first instance (jeremy.sievers@saintkentigern.com). 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Jeremy Sievers Mrs Angee Robertson 
HEAD OF CHRISTIAN EDUCATION DEPUTY PRINCIPAL - CURRICULUM 

  


